
ITEM 12 
 
 
 
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 
 
 
COUNCIL MEETING  -   8 July 2010  
 
 
QUESTION WITH NOTICE  
 
A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by 
Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any 
Committee. 
 
Questioner: Councillor Barry Macleod-Cullinane 
 
Asked of: Councillor Margaret Davine (Portfolio Holder for 

Adult Social Care, Health and Well-being) 
 
Question 1:   
 
“Can you provide a statement about how Harrow PCT’s financial situation and its 
impact on the Council, the voluntary sector and our residents?” 
 
 
 
 


